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From: Mark Manning [mai1to:markpmanning~gmai1.com]
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2014 6:28 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Increase ofNatural Gas Rates

To whom it may concern.

I have just received a notice stating that Liberty Utilities requested an increase for delievery
service of 9.6%

During this time of uncertainty I feel that this burden of such a high increase is detrimental to the
NH economy.

This increase notice does not state why it is needed. It just states Liberty Utilities will receive
$16 Million.

I hope that you will consider not granting this increase. We as consumers and voters will take
notice with your decision.

Sincerly,

Mark P Manning
20 Hemlock St
Hudson, NH 03051


